
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
AgeCare was appointed to Elite Research Center in 2014 (http://agecare.org/).  
In 2018, we are celebrating the 5-year anniversary, summarizing the achievements.  
We invite you to attend the AgeCare Symposium in Odense: 
 

Friday August, 24, 2018 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Winsløwparken 
Auditorium 25 

 
The faculty will include national and international speakers and the program will be 
finalized in June 2018.  
 
There will be a poster session where you can submit an abstract on topics related to 
research on cancer in elderly persons. Up to 9 abstracts will be selected for oral 
presentations. There will be a poster competition where the best poster will be given an 
award of DKK 5.000. 
 
Please contact Christina Nordenbæk to receive the abstract form. Deadline for 
submission of abstracts is June 10th, 2018 to: Christina.nordenbaek@rsyd.dk  
 
Participation is free of charge but for practical purposes we kindly ask you to send your 
registration to: Christina.nordenbaek@rsyd.dk before June 20, 2018. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Marianne Ewertz 
Head of Research/Chair of AgeCare 

Department of Oncology 
Odense University Hospital 
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